HEALTH SCIENCES ASSOCIATION The union delivering modern health care



BULLETIN

February 3, 2023

Region 7 Board of Directors Election: How to Vote

Tomorrow, Saturday February 4, 2023, voting will open to elect the Director for Region 7. Two candidates have been nominated to represent HSA members who work in HSA Region 7 on the union's board of directors.

The two candidates in the election are Sarah Kooner and Sherry Lewis. Candidates' statements are available on our website and on the online ballot. Further details regarding the voting process are provided below.

If you have not done so already, please add Simply Voting to your safe senders list to ensure your voting instructions are not caught in your spam filter. All emails related to the vote will originate from vote@simplyvoting.com and from one of the following domains: simplyvoting.com or o3.email.simplyvoting.com

If you are not sure if HSA has your current email on file, please visit hsabc.org/contact/member-contact-update-form to update your contact information.

The Voting Process

Voting will be online only, and conducted from February 4 to February 12, 2023.

HSA members will have one week to vote, from 8:00 am PST on Saturday, February 4 until 11:59 pm PST on Sunday, February 12.

... /2

Page 2

Members who have provided HSA with their personal email address will receive their credentials via email on February 4th. If you can't find your credential, please check your "spam", "junk", "promotions" or "other" email folders.

If you do not receive your credentials, please email info@hsabc.org before 12:00 noon on Thursday February 9th and we will assist you in getting new credentials.

If you have any other questions before or during the vote, please call the HSA office at 1-800-663-2017 or <a href="mailto:ema